
If you have any questions about your Cafeteria account, please contact Brenda Simpson 
at 903-639-3809 or simpsonb@hsisd.net 

 
 

Hughes Springs Independent School District 
Cafeteria Charging Policy 

 
Effective on Monday, August 27, 2012 

 
What is the charging limit? 

 $10 is the limit allowed for charges per family account.  
 
What happens when an account reaches the charging limit? 

 An alternate meal is offered at no charge after the $10 limit. 
 Elementary alternate meal is peanut butter and jelly Sandwich and 

milk. 
 Junior High and High School alternate meal consists of non starchy 

vegetables, bread and milk. 
 
Can my child still purchase “extras” if we owe money? 

 No, a student is not allowed to purchase any extras if they owe 
money. Examples of Extras: tea, ice cream, extra meat, etc. 
 

How often does the school send out account notices? 
 An automated phone call is made on Monday nights to the parent’s 

home phone number when the $10 limit is reached. 
 Junior High and High School students must sign their name confirming 

they are charging a meal & they can check their balance daily, by 
simply asking the cashier. 

 Parents can also view their cafeteria account online through Skyward 
Family Access.  Call your child’s campus for your username/password. 


